From: Waullenjohn, Robert J.

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:09 AM
To: McReynolds, Cynthia; Baker, John C.
Subject: FW: William Tuck June 19th meeting
FYl below

From: Public.advisor

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 9:53 AM

To: Wullenjohn, Robert J.

Subject: FW: William Tuck June 19th meeting

Good morning,
Please review this email. Thanks.

Julian Yan

Program Technician Il

Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission
415-703-1180

www.cpuc.ca.gov | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube

From: william tuck [mailto: wltuck44@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 9:50 AM

To: Public.advisor

Subject: William Tuck June 19th meeting

Dear PUC June 16 2017

In a Word Frontier Communication is a NIGHTMARE. We have twice gone without internet for weeks.
When it's working it slows way down so you haft to wait sometimes for hours for it to work. Then its usually
very slow. Please Help us by allowing Race Communications to give us Internet Service. This is a hearing
you are having on June 29, 2017.
Thank You for your Consideration! William Tuck
7690 Cambria Rd.
Phelan California
92371
760 8685837
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